
AC80 – Faculty Outside Professional Activities and Conflict of Commitment 
Guidelines of the College of the Liberal Arts 

 
Faculty in the College of the Liberal Arts may not hold a tenure-line appointment or hold tenure 
at another institution.  
 
Apart from this specific guideline, the College of the Liberal Arts has no additional unit-specific 
guidelines for AC80 beyond what is provided in the University’s AC80 policy 
(https://policy.psu.edu/policies/ac80). The University’s AC80 policy replaces the College’s prior 
AD77 guidelines. 
  
 


